
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
FOR  : All Regional Executive Directors 
   DENR, Regions 1-13, NCR and CAR 
 
ATTENTION : All Chiefs, Regional Strategic Communication Initiatives Group 
 
FROM  : The Undersecretary for Solid Waste Management and Local  
   Government Units Concerns and Supervising Undersecretary 
   for Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service and Task 
   Force Tayo ang Kalikasan 
 
SUBJECT : Submission of 4-Minute Video for the DENR Year-End  
   Employees’  General Assembly 
  
 Please be informed that the DENR Year-End Employees’ General Assembly 
with the theme “Patuloy na Malasakit at Pagtutulungan Sagot sa Pandemya ngayong 
Pasko” will be held on December 17, 2021 at 10am via zoom teleconferencing 
application. 
 
 In the midst of challenges we faced since the start of Covid-19 pandemic, we 
ensured that we still continue to lead and deliver effective and responsive public 
service as shown in our accomplishments and strong collaboration with our partners 
and stakeholders.  We have not likewise been remissed in showing our concern and 
support when it comes to the welfare of our personnel.  
 
 In light of this and as part of the program of the year-end celebration, may we 
request you to submit a 4-minute maximum video presentation highlighting your 
efforts and accomplishments anchoring in this year's theme to be emailed to 
scis.dcd@denr.gov.ph on or before 13 December 2021. 
 
 Should you have any concerns regarding the matter, please coordinate with 
Mr. Melvin Soriano of SCIS-DCD at cellphone numbers 0927-6012817. 
 
 For your appropriate action, please. 
 
 
 
 
       BENNY D. ANTIPORDA 
 
 
CC:  Usec for Field Operations 
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